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Thank you for your interest in UGA’s Piedmont Athens Regional Performing Arts Center’s Performances 

for Young People program. This program is designed to expose students in grades K-12 to the 

performing arts by facilitating in-person, educational, arts experiences. The program’s purpose is to 

inspire the next generation of artists and arts supporters. The costs of these performances are 

generously subsidized by supporters of this program who share that vision. Parents and guardians are 

encouraged to exercise personal judgement when determining if programs are appropriate for their 

children. 

Admission to Performances for Young People is $3 for students and $5 for adults. Children must be at 

least six years old to attend. Large school groups should use the registration form for reservations. 

Home school groups should contact the box office directly at (706) 542-4400 or in person Monday-

Friday, 10:00 am-5:00 pm. 

Reservations for performances in the 2024-2025 season begin August 7, 2024. 

Home School Ticket Policies 

1. In order to allow as many individual home school groups as possible the opportunity to

participate, each group is limited to 10 tickets per performance. Each purchase must be

linked to the account of a unique individual adult chaperone with valid contact

information. Multiple accounts may not be used to exceed ticket limits for the same group

or affiliated groups. We reserve the right to cancel any orders and prohibit future

participation for groups who exceed, or attempt to exceed, established ticket limits,

including orders associated with the same name, e-mail address, billing address, credit card

number, group name, or other identifiable information.

2. In order to accommodate as many students as possible, we encourage one adult

chaperone to attend per group. However, in cases where more than one chaperone is

needed, please note that a maximum of one adult chaperone per student is allowed.

Performances for Young People are designed specifically for students K-12, ages six and

older, and should not be considered a substitute for attending a regular public

performance as a family or other non-student group.



3. Tickets will be held at will call under the name of the person who purchased the tickets. A 

photo ID is required when picking up tickets prior to the performance. The box office opens 

45 minutes prior to the start of each performance. All sales are final—no refunds or 

cancellations. 

 

4. Purchased tickets will only guarantee seating/entry until 10 minutes before performance 

start time. After that time, seats will be given to anyone waiting standby. Refunds will not 

be given for late or absent patrons.  Please plan to arrive to pick up your tickets at least 20-

30 minutes before the scheduled performance start time.   

 

5. Due to limited capacity in the venues, we regularly turn away many groups who wish to 

attend because capacity has been reached. Because of this, groups who purchase tickets 

that are not utilized may be restricted from future participation. 

 

6. Please contact the PAC Outreach Coordinator at (706) 542–2634 or PACoutreach@uga.edu 

with additional questions or concerns.  
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